
 

 

 

 

Proclamation 2019  Publishers with Materials Adopted by the State Board of Education 

Publisher Contact Information Subject Area Grade Level/Course 

B.E. Publishing, Inc. 

Rennie Sullivan 
Director of Business Operations 
rennie@bepublishing.com 

Erin Figlock 
Accounting Manager 
erin@bepublishing.com 

Social Studies Personal Financial Literacy 

Center for the Collaborative 
Classroom 

Dawn Castilleja 
Educational Consultant 
dcastilleja@collaborativeclassroom.org 
clientsupport@collaborativeclassroom.org 

English Language Arts and Reading Grades K–5 

Decker & Associates, Inc. 
Kenneth Decker 
President 
ken@deckerusa.com 

Social Studies Personal Financial Literacy 

EDUSPARK, Inc. 
Armando Silveyra 
armando.silveyra@eduspark.com 

Spanish Language Arts and Reading 
Grades K–1; 
Grades 4–5 

EMC Publishing, LLC. 
Morgan Gray 
Sales Development Representative 
mgray@carnegielearning.com 

English Language Arts and Reading Grades 6–8 

Goodheart-Willcox Company 

Kelly A. Jackson 
Contract Sales Manager 
kjackson@g-w.com 

Hector Morales 
National Sales Director 
hmorales@g-w.com 

Social Studies Personal Financial Literacy 

Houghton Mifflin Harcourt 

Kathy Doyle 
Regional Administrator 
kathy.doyle@hmhco.com 

Kathleen McMahon 
Customer Service Representative 
TXInquiries@hmhco.com 

English Language Arts and Reading Grades K–8 

Spanish Language Arts and Reading Grades K–5 

Imagination Station, Inc., 
iStation 

Chris Blevins 
Co-Director of Sales 
cblevins@istation.com 

English Language Arts and Reading Grades K–8 

Spanish Language Arts and Reading Grades K–5 

InterEthnic, LLC. 

Beverly Terpstra 
President 
bterpstra@interethnic.com 

Erica Stanton 
Customer Service Representative 
info@interethnic.com 

English Language Arts and Reading 
Handwriting, Grades K–2; 
Handwriting, Grades 4–5; 
Spelling, Grade 1 
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Learning A-Z, LLC. 

Lori Todd 
Sales Director 
lori.todd@learninga-z.com 

John Hannan 
Customer Service Manager 
John.Hannan@learninga-z.com 

English Language Arts and Reading Grades K–5 

Learning Without Tears 

Deb Green 
Territory Manager 
deb.green@lwtears.com 

Stephanie Ineh 
Customer Care Manager 
stephanie.ineh@lwtears.com 

English Language Arts and Reading Handwriting, Grades K–5 

Spanish Language Arts and Reading Handwriting, Grades K–5 

McGraw-Hill School Division mhetexas@mheducation.com 

English Language Arts and Reading Grades K–8 

Spanish Language Arts and Reading Grades K–5 

Pearson Education, Inc., 
publishing as Prentice Hall 

Kate Huskinson 
Manager, State Adoption Support 
txadoption@pearson.com 

Hannibal Holt 
Major Accounts 
texas@pearson.com 

English Language Arts and Reading Grades 6–8 

Pearson Education, Inc., 
publishing as Scott Foresman 

Kate Huskinson 
Manager, State Adoption Support 
txadoption@pearson.com 

Hannibal Holt 
Major Accounts 
texas@pearson.com 

English Language Arts and Reading Grades K–5 

Spanish Language Arts and Reading Grades K–5 

Perfection Learning Corporation 

Leah Ames 
Regional Sales Manager 
lames@perfectionlearning.com 

Deb Kenkel 
Customer Service Manager 
dkenkel@perfectionlearning.com 

English Language Arts and Reading 
Grades 6–8; 
Handwriting, Grades K–5 

Spanish Language Arts and Reading Handwriting, Grades K–5 

StrongMind 
Dan VanDusen 
VP, Business Development 
dan.vandusen@strongmind.com 

English Language Arts and Reading Grades 6–8 

The College Board 

Travis Goodwin 
Senior Director, Texas Sales 
tgoodwin@collegeboard.org 

Jason Locke 
Senior Director, Program Delivery 
jlocke@collegeboard.org 

English Language Arts and Reading Grades 6–8 

The Curriculum Center for 
Family and Consumer Sciences 

Becky Martinez 
Business Coordinator 
becky.martinez@ttu.edu 

Social Studies Personal Financial Literacy 
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The Lampo Group, LLC. (Ramsey 
Education) 

Kirsten Mikelsen 
Texas Curriculum Specialist 
kirsten.mickelsen@daveramsey.com 

Kelsi Clymer 
Sales Support 
youth@daveramsey.com 

Social Studies Personal Financial Literacy 

ThinkCerca 
Laura Litton 
District Partnerships Coordinator 
laura.litton@thinkcerca.com 

English Language Arts and Reading Grades 6–8 

Universal Publishing 
Mary Wasylyk 
Office Manager 
mary@upub.net 

English Language Arts and Reading Handwriting, Grades K–5 

Zaner-Bloser, Inc. 

Diane Dunbar 
Field Sales Manager, Western Region 
diane.dunbar@zaner-bloser.com 

Renee Burton 
Manager, Customer Experience 
customerexperience@zaner-bloser.com 

English Language Arts and Reading 
Handwriting, Grades K–5; 
Spelling, Grades 1–6 

Spanish Language Arts and Reading Handwriting, Grades K–5 
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